
JOB POSTING - Utility worker

The Town of Centerville is currently accepting applications for a full time Utility worker position. This position will be under

the direction of the Town Manager and employed within the Town of Centerville. Applications can be obtained from Town

of Centerville - Municipal Building, 204 E. Main St., Centerville, Indiana during business hours: 8:00-4:30pm Monday -

Friday. Applications along with resumes can be returned to the same location. Please contact the office for any

questions.

The Town of Centerville is an Equal Opportunity Employer and adheres to the
Americans with Disabilities Act.
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